
 

03/29/2020 
 

COVID-19 Update and Information 

Notice to the Membership - March 29 

The Province has lowered the maximum number of people 
permitted at public events and social gatherings.  Including in 
this announcement is a specific reduction in attendees at a 
funeral service to 10 people.  As per the Registrar's Directive, 
the maximum applies to all services, including cemetery 
services, regardless of the available space.  The 10 person 
maximum does not include staff. 
 
REGISTRAR'S DIRECTIVE MARCH 28 
 
PROVINCIAL ANNOUCEMENT 
 
The OACFP will work on updating protocols and guidance 
documents for the membership as soon as possible. 
 
 
 

 

 

You are receiving this email as a registered subscriber or member of OACFP.  If you no longer wish to receive 

email messages from us, please email  info@oacfp.com  and type UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line along with 
your name and mailing address. 
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